THE "IN STEP"

Newsletter of the Dublin Scottish Country Dance Club.

This year our Dance Club has seen a major change, in as much as just before Christmas 2004 our highly qualified teacher Aad retired. He, Kaoru and Cathy left Dublin to go and live in Livinston near Edinburgh. We were sorry to see them leave. We wish them many happy healthy years to enjoy their retirement in Scotland.

This meant the Club had no teacher. But, lucklily, we have some very talented members in the Club and two of these people - Hazel and Helen – agreed to share the teaching. They do this by taking it in turns month about. This is working out very well and the Club and our friendships continue to be enjoyed as much as ever.

Recently, quite a few new members have joined the Club, namely **Tracey Butler**, **Rory and Ruth MacIver**, **Iris Taylor and Mike and Marie Thomas**. We extend a very warm welcome to all of them and hope they will enjoy dancing with us.

Attached is a list of the names, addresses and telephone numbers of our dancers for your information and convenience.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank

- Florrie for all the hard work she does to keep the Club running smoothly
- John and Judy for the excellent music they provide every week
- And lastly, but by no means least, Hazel and Helen for their dedication to the teaching and their unfailing patience with some of us less able dancers!!!